
Eight Point Wind LLC 

Public Hearing Minutes 

June 7, 2021, 5:00 p.m. 

 
 

A public hearing pursuant to Article 18-A of the New York General Municipal Law was held by the 

Steuben County Industrial Development Agency on Monday, June 7, 2021, at 5:00 p.m., local time, in 

connection with a proposed project in the Towns of Greenwood, West Union, Hartsville and 

Hornellsville, Steuben County, New York,  The project includes the construction and equipping of an 

approximately 101.8MW wind generation facility consisting of approximately twenty-five (25) wind 

turbines, together with related substations, overhead and underground cabling and roadways for the 

production of wind-generated electricity and related improvements. 

Given the ongoing COVID-19 public health crisis and related Executive Orders issued by Governor 

Andrew M. Cuomo, the Agency conducted the public hearing by zoom video conference. 

Those in attendance were as follows: 

IDA Representatives 

James Johnson, Executive Director  

Jill Staats, Deputy Director  

Russ Gaenzle, Agency Counsel  

Dean Strobel, Board Member  

 

Company Representative 

Kris Scornavacca, Project Director 

 

James Johnson, opened the public hearing at 5 p.m. by reading the public hearing notice.  There were no 

comments from those in attendance.  The hearing remained open until 5:15 at which point the hearing 

was closed by Johnson. 

 

 

 

 


